
 

jointly with 

 BEXHILL & HASTINGS COUNCIL of CHRISTIANS AND JEWS  

 
Tuesday 8th May at 7 pm 

  St Martha’s Church Hall, Birkdale, Little Common, TN39 4GW  
 

My Sabbatical Studying Islam  

 
Rev’d David Reynish, Rector of St. Peter’s Church, Bexhill, will talk on his 

experiences studying Islam and meeting Moslems during his sabbatical last 

year when he visited Southern Spain, Iran and Morocco and studied Islam at 

Ammerdown, an Ecumenical and Interfaith Centre in Somerset. 

 

After the talk there will be time for questions and answers and refreshments. 

We will close at 9pm. 

Entrance is free of charge. 
 


